
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING: 13 FEBRUARY 2012 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(AE12/0198) Program 1.1: Migration and Visa 
 
Senator Cash asked: 
 
With reference to the Membership of Education Visa Consultative Committee 
(EVCC): Is one person in each organisation elected a representative to remain on the 
EVCC? Can more than one representative from each member organisation attend? 
 
Answer: 
 
Each member organisation has nominated a representative to the EVCC.  Due to 
space limitations the department has requested that one representative from each 
organisation attend the meetings.  However, the department has not restricted the 
attendance of more than one representative.   
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